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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 9, 1957

Mr. Jo Ko Smith

Pan American Petroleum Cerporation
P.0. Box 1410

Ft. Worth, Texas

Dear Sir:
We enclose a copy of Orders R-969 and R~970 issued April 5, 1957,

by the Ci1 Conservation Commission in Cases 1217 and 1218, respectively,
which were heard on March lith.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary -~ Director
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